
Valley Riders Saddle Club Newsletter 
 

                                         July 2018 
Inside this issue:  
July Birthdays  
July Meeting  
July Shows 
Working Hours 
Grandstand Help 
Other Valley Happenings 
 
July Birthdays 
Happy birthday to the following Valley members in July:  Theresa Corn, Jim Morse, David Pearson, 
Steve Decker, Doug Hurt, Kylee Burnside, Rob Kean, Lorri Marshall, Tom Civils, Scott Christie, Gavin 
Shaw, Jeremy Basso, Rick Mossbrucker, Jennifer Zimmerman, Mikayla Deckard, and Jake Morrison. 
 
July Meeting  
There is no club meeting scheduled in July.  Enjoy your summer!  
 
July Shows  
The next open show is July 8.  This show is double judged!  That also means double entry fees and 
double paybacks! 
 
Working Hours 
Not showing on July 8 or at the Intro show?  Call Barb West to schedule a time to work!  Please don’t 
just show up that day and expect us to have a job for you!  Don’t forget, you need to work your 
required hours before the end of the year to be eligible for year-end awards.  We need lots of 
volunteers to make the shows run smoothly.  Please don’t just expect someone else to do all the 
work—do your part to help out!  Please do not show up to work unless you have called ahead, or 
unless we ask for help during the show.  Reminder—all workers must be age 14 or older.   If you sign 
up for a certain time (ex-western) you are expected to stay the whole time unless previously agreed 
on.  Please don’t just leave when you feel like it—it puts everyone else in a lurch to find help at the 
last minute! 
 
Grandstand Help 
For new members that may not know, Valley helps run the concession stand, both at the horse arena, 
and grandstand during the evening events of the Johnson County Fair, (July 15-21).  We need lots of 
members to help with this!  Please let Art or Barb West know a time you can work!  The money raised 
helps keep the horse arena in top shape! 
 
Other Valley Happenings 
Good luck to all Valley 4-H members with projects and their county fairs! 
 
 
 
Do you have any news (weddings, special anniversaries, illnesses, passings, etc.) that you would like 
posted in “Other Valley Happenings”?  If so, please email Stephanie Dunn at 
stephaniejane97@hotmail.com​, ​or call 317-313-1445. 
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